
Ryan Morhart 
Appendix G 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Johnathon Sipos  
November 25, 2019 8:33 AM 
Ryan Morhart 
Letter of Support 

Hi Ryan, 
Hope the weekend went well, 
I got a letter from the City last Friday re the Union Clubs "notice of application to add an entertainment endorsement to 
a food primary license having hours of 9am to 1 am", as we are within the 100 meter radius. Just writing to say we have 
no issues with this addition, and would be in support of it moving forward and being granted. 

Best Regards 

Johnathon Sipos 
Cielo Properties 
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